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The Germano Family 
Missionaries in the Dominican Republic 

May and June 2019 

Dear Praying Friends,  

 Thank you for those of you who 

have been praying for us as we 

transitioned back from the Dominican 

Republic to furlough. We still are 

adjusting to traveling again. Living on an 

island, we were not accustomed to 

longer road trips, but in the last two 

months we have traveled many places. 

The kids are adjusting well to life on the 

road and trips to many unfamiliar places. 

We are thankful that many times they see it as an adventure and something 

new. 

 We have been able to visit twelve of our churches so far along with 

one new church. It has been a blessing to see many familiar faces as well as 

meet new members in our supporting churches. They have taken such good 

care of us while we were on the field and since we have been back. On a 

personal note, we enjoyed celebrating with Stephanie’s family as her brother 

and his fiancé were married in Ohio. Also in June, we participated in our 

mission agency’s family week. It is a four day conference of encouragement 

for all of the World Wide family. Tim was able to share one of the mornings on 

what he has learned as we have served as missionaries.  

 We have been setting aside funds for our move to Barahona as well as 

for the initial costs of the new church plant. We have been amazed watching 

how God has brought in so much of the need already. We are already almost 

halfway there with our personal needs to move as well as with the fund for the 

new church plant. Please pray as we raise this money for the new work as 

well as pray that even now God would begin working on the hearts of those 

who live in Barahona. 

       Following Him,  

       The Germano Family 

Timothy and Stephanie Germano • Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission 
US cell - (757) 216-9213 • germanos2dr.com • germanos2dr@gmail.com 

Praises 

Prayer Needs 

 Safety in 

traveling 

 Special gifts 

received for the 

new church plant 

in Barahona 

 Time with friends 

and family 

 Stephanie’s 

brother’s 

wedding 

 Furlough travels 

 New support 

 Set-up costs 

 Last few 

remaining 

openings on our 

schedule to be 

filled 

 New work in 

Barahona 

 


